November 15, 2020 Bulletin Announcements

We are excited to have Sunday School for all ages!!!!

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website:
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/

Please note: at this time the Food Pantry is NOT accepting donations of
clothing and shoes or adult diapers. We will let you know when this
changes.

The November/December Upper Room is now available. Also the
December/January/February The Word For Your Today is also now
available. There are some in the pink bin outside the glass door and there
are some on the table by the glass door

November is our Food Pantry Month!

We are creating Advent devotional packets. (with and
without ornaments for a Jesse Tree) if you would like a
packet, please let the office know so we can have one
ready for you.
If you would like offering envelopes for 2020, please let the office know
In an effort to cut down on mailing costs, a year to date offering statement
will be included in our Advent Letter. If you would like a printed end of the

year statement for 2020, please let the office know. You can request a
printed or emailed statement at any time.

If you (or your family) are interested in do one of the candle lighting readings
any Sunday of Advent or one of the reading for our Christmas program on
December 20", please let Pastor Nick or the office know.

Directions for our new on-line giving option (Tithe.ly) are now available. They can
be found on the website and a printed version is available at the church and will
be attached to the email announcement for the next few weeks.



https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/

VT ADVENT STUDY

Sunday Evenings @ 7pm

November 2214; Pres

INCARNAT[ON November 29th; ] :

REDISCOVERING THE SIGNIFICANCE December 6“‘: Emmanuel in the
L December 13t: The Ligh

For additional information contact:

Pastor Clara at 792-4533/ broctontrichurchparish@gmail.com
-Or_

6-3243/ westmeth@fairpoint.net

Sign-up sheet is outside the office door

Christmas Project:

We are trying to collect 100 cans of soup (please check expiration dates)
by December 6 for Union Relief. There is a box outside Gibbs Parlor for
the soup.

Angel Tree gifts — If you would like to help by m
purchasing a gift — please see Lisa Albanesius.

We will be doing the reverse Advent calendar again this year.
Stay tuned for more information. (We do ask that you double-
check all expiration dates before dropping off your donations)

Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are available on the church
website: https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/



https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/

